
HUDSON BRINGS VACCINES TO SENIORS 

Hudson Housing Authority (HHA) holds COVID-19 Vaccine Clinics for public housing residents! 

As announced on State Representative Kate Hogan, Massachusetts 3rd Middlesex District social media 

pages, we were visited by Representative Hogan at one of our on-site COVID-19 Vaccine Clinics on Friday, 

March 12, 2021. 

Representative Hogan announced that it was: 

“Great to stop by today and witness the amazing coordination and determination among 

municipal departments who worked together to make vaccine clinics available for senior 

affordable housing residents in Hudson. 

The Hudson Housing Authority Team worked with the Hudson Health Department and the 

MA Dept. of Housing and Community Development and brought healthcare partner AFC 

Urgent Care in Marlborough to Hudson to vaccinate residents of Brigham Circle and 

Norma Oliver Village in Hudson.  

The effort began with HHA and HHD conducting a Senior Affordable Housing Vaccination 

Planning Survey. Then, last week calls went out to all 218 residents to schedule 

appointments in both locations. All hands were on deck today to make the clinics a success. 

Staff from all the partners, as well as the Hudson Fire Department, and faculty and students 

from Assabet Valley Regional Technical High School's After Dark LPN program, worked to 

register, vaccinate and monitor vaccine recipients. 

Congratulations to all involved and all who got their first vaccine today!” 

 

HHA thanks all of our community partners who were able to make these vaccine clinics a reality! We were 

able to vaccinate approximately 150 of our residents at our clinics on March 12 – over 65% of our public 

housing residents - and are very much looking forward to holding our second-dose clinics on April 9, 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 


